A Tradition of Stewardship
A Commitment to Service

MEMORANDUM

Department of Public Works

1195 Third Street, Suite 101
Napa, CA 94559-3092
www.countyofnapa.org/publicworks

Main: (707) 253-4351

Steven E. Lederer
Director

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Julie Kirk, Staff Services Analyst Q/?h/

Date:  August 13, 2018

Re: Correction Memo — Item 6M

This memo is to correct Item 6M on your Board’s agenda for August 14, 2018. The Background section
of the agenda report incorrectly states that the Napa State Hospital property is within the City of Napa.
The property is located in unincorporated Napa County.

cc: Clerk of the Board
Steve Lederer, Director of Public Works



